
Bus Disruptions/Changes Oct 3-21, 2017

Please note that due to the temporary closure of the covered bridge in Hammond River there will be some changes to busing in some instance and delays in others. These changes/disruptions are expected to last 3 weeks, but could be extended by the Department of Transportation.
Bus 717 morning run will now be done by two buses - 717 and 754. Bus 717 will be picking up all students on the Damascus Rd. side of the bridge and Bus 754 will be picking up all students on the Route 860 side. The buses will meet and transfer students between buses as needed and will continue on to Hampton, stopping at all their regular stops. Students in the affected areas have been asked by ASD-S transportation department to be at their stops at 7:10AM until regular times have been established after a couple of days of implementing these new runs.
In the PM all students will be taking bus 717 but please expect delays for some children in reaching their home because the bus will now have to backtrack to reach areas on both sides of the bridge.
There will also be delays in the afternoon for students who travel on bus 795 and transfer to 754 at HRVE School. These students will now have a longer wait for their transfer bus to arrive so they will be later reaching home. Arrangements have been made with the school to allow the students to wait in the school. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any further questions please contact ASD-S Transportation.
